Phone: 03 52 501841 Fax: 03 52 501459 ABN: 60 091 751 408

Email: wallington.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au

www.wallington-ps.vic.edu.au PRINCIPAL – Glen Lauder

1st February 2019

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome back! We hope you have had a lovely, restful break. As we are now back into the swing of things, Jack and myself would like to welcome you all back. This year instead of a term letter going out we will be running a parent information evening. **We would encourage all parents to attend this evening.**

The Parent information evening will be held next Tuesday 5th February at 6pm.

The idea behind this evening is a chance for you meet with both Jack and myself and to discuss and clarify any questions you may have regarding the senior program at Wallington.

We will be discussing the following:

- Class/school expectations for the 5/6's
- Leadership programs
- Class set up
- Learning programs
- Homework expectations
- Behaviour expectations
- SWPBS
- ICT
- Communication (Students, parents, teachers)
- Uniform

If you are unable to attend, please organise a time with either Jack or myself, before or after school to discuss the above.

Thank you Alida and Jack **Year 5/6 Team**